
 

 

GREATER STONEGATE VILLAGE WEBSITE LAUNCHED 
 

On November 1, the Greater Stonegate Village (GSV) website, greaterstonegatevillage.org, was 

launched without a major hitch.  Members can use the website to request services, and all are invited to 

take a look at the website to see the services and community events that GSV is currently supporting. 

 

At the same time, the GSV telephone (240-918-7989) went live.  This phone number is answered 

Monday through Friday, 9 to 5, by GSV Board members. Messages left at other times will be answered 

as quickly as possible.  Members can request services, and all can request more information about GVS 

such as membership, volunteering, and programs.  

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 


